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The theme for the month of June is “Perseverance.”

Perseverance is when you push yourself to work through challenges.
Perseverance is the drive that helps you get past the hard stuff to get what you want in life.


Disability Awareness Week 2021 is this week! The theme this year is “Let’s Talk Ability!”

Walk & Roll – this week all class bubbles will be walking to show support for persons with disabilities during their Phys. ED. Class.


Laser Tag is on Monday, June 21st grade 6 class bubble, Tuesday, June 22nd for grade 8 and Wednesday, June 23rd for grade 7. Each student must pay $6.00 to participate in this activity. The payment is to be made on Cashless Schools.
 
The canteen is open tomorrow at lunch, all items are $1.00 each. Remember to line up properly and wear your mask!
 
Hot lunch is Friday with pizza! If you did not order on Cashless Schools – you do have an opportunity to purchase a piece of pizza from the office at $2.50 a slice. It is first come first serve; therefore, you are taking a chance if you did not pre-order!

There are healthy breakfast options available to all students in the Student Lounge from 8:10 a.m. – 8:40 a.m. Please ask your teacher and come get an item if you are hungry.
You can only eat until 9:00 a.m. in Foundations, at your breaks and lunch.
The only item you can have during instructional time is water.


Lost and found – Please take the opportunity at break or lunch to come collect any lost items. The lost and found box is in the office.

Any student birthdays…

We are week 5 in the duty schedule. 

Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time.


By keeping our flags at half mask and by wearing orange, we continue to honour, respect and remember.  We encourage everyone to take the opportunity to wear something orange, even if it a ribbon or an orange heart pinned on your shirt.
Please take the opportunity when you go to Music or Technology class to look at the tribute on the lockers outside Madame Lise’s class.
If you have any questions, please ask your teacher and we know that a lot of our Social Studies teachers are discussing the residential schools and systematic racism in their classes. Knowledge is the power to make positive changes.

Today is Thursday and we want to remind everyone to stay on task and continue to complete all assignments in these last couple of weeks of school.

We want all students to have the opportunity to be involved in the year-end activities and events.


